ISSUE

Success

college newsletter

Quarterly College University Beat

Career Advisor

My name is Mr. Howe and I'm your College Advisor for Team Success. I'm here to help you to make a change in your life after high school. This can either be in a university, college or technical school.

My office is in room 130. My email is rhowe3@teamsuccessschools.com Come by and see me for a

Community Service Opportunities:

Community service hours are important for you if for your resume or for scholarship (Bright Futures pays for up to 2 years of college!)

Team Success highly suggests 100 community service hours in order to graduate. This is in order to qualify you for the Florida Bright Future Scholarship.

Opportunities include:

- **Humane Society**
- Food banks
- Some hospitals
- Boys and Girls Clubs
- The library

Volunteer hours sheets and quidelines are available in Mr. Howe's office.



SCF Admissions

This year, due to the changes in FAFSA, college admissions date will more than likely be pushed back from their usual December dates. SCF's admission window will start in late October. Their new student coordinator will come by here to help you from start to finish!

Remember to keep your eyes on your emails - that's where the information will be!!

Don't forget the website!

My website for college advising that will have a lot of information on it. Some of the things it will include are:

- Links to colleges and universities
- Checklists for each year of college
- Scholarships and financial information
- High school graduation requirements

Mr. Howe's website!



Upcoming testing dates:

SAT registration deadlines:

September 7 for the test on October 7

October 5 for the test on November 4

ACT Registration deadlines:

September 22 for the test on October 22

November 3 for the test on December 9

Admissions News

Priority admissions for USF are on November 1!~Scholarships are just waiting for for you! Watch for my email blasts and my website for the latest college/university news. We will have the advisors visiting the campus during the year to talk to you!

FAFSA updates

Federal Application for Free Student Aid, or FAFSA, is changing this year. The good news is that instead of 100+ questions, there will only be 36! The not-so-good news is that the form will be open in December 31, not October as it normally is.

We have beaten the county averages for FAFSA completion for 2 years running, and we will be on top again this year. However, seniors this year have a shorter window on in which to apply.

Team Success will continue to support all graduating seniors in filling out the FAFSA and all other financial aid the will need to pay for their education after high school in the form of workshops and community partners.